
Brucellosis
Kujala, Quentin

sent: Thu 5/2/2013 11:30 AM

To: Burt, Howard; Mule', Ray
Cc: Pauley, George
Subject: brucellosKujala, Quentinis

Sirs—
 
I have heard from Rep. Redfield (Paradise Valley).  He is complimentary of the current 
brucellosis-related efforts that include the late season dispersal hunts in Regions 3 and 5.  I 
also understand he is interested in a summer meeting with landowners to talk about an 
extended cow hunt.  Not really sure if this means the next iteration of dispersal hunts or an 
antlerless elk hunt that is defined more within the context of biennial season setting.  
Regardless, something we should visit on—for now I offer this as an FYI for you to 
contemplate and prepare for any next conversation we need to have.  Please forward to your 
staff as you see fit.  Obviously one possibility here is an interaction with the 5-week season 
discussion.  
 
Thanks and sorry,
Q


